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Mr Glenday’s Guard of Honour  

on his last working day at Vincentia High School 





Showcase 2017 
Showcase 3rd November 2017 was certainly a night to remember.  A cast and crew of almost 100 students performed 

to a packed house of friends and family from tiny babies to grandparents.  The evening began with a beautiful pop up 

Art and Photography exhibition.  

 

The show opened with our awesome Dance and Didg crew followed by a huge variety of outstanding talents from all 

areas of the school.  Highlights included our concert band, jazz ensemble, guitar ensemble and vocal groups led by 

our Music staff Mr Josh Barkwith and Mr Tye Langford. Our dance groups including our award winning Wakakirri 

troupe led by Ms Vivian Nolan. Yr 12 Music students who finished their final week of exams returned for a few show 

stopping encores and a variety of individual performers including the very accomplished Harmony Dyer and a special 

appearance from Oliver Griffiths very good friend "Tina Turner."  

 

Many thanks go to Simon and his technical crew who along with the school's new sound and lighting equipment turned 

our school hall into a rock stadium, the canteen staff for providing refreshments to the large crowd, our gorgeous 

Captains and Vinnie the eagle for running the show and entertaining the audience, our fantastic Creative Arts staff, our 

fabulous performers, back stage crew and the wonderful audience for helping to celebrate the talent and hard work of 

our students! 





Crossroads Program  

provided valuable life skills 
Our 2018 Year 12 group attended three days of workshops covering a wide 

range of topics designed to prepare and motivate them for a safe and 

successful final year at school. Miss Keogh was extremely proud and 

congratulated our wonderful Year 12 group on their phenomenal attitudes and 

commitment to getting out of their comfort zone as they ensure that they are the 

best possible versions of themselves for their HSC year. 

The first day was all about driver safety and behavioural change. The Sanctuary 

Point Bendigo Bank branch kindly co-sponsored with us for the ‘Motorvation’ 

team to present a life-saving and often life-changing method of driver tuition for 

our young drivers. Young drivers are the most at risk group and what they lack 

is the ability to understand their driving personality (Motorvation call this Driver IQ) and make decisions to change their 

behaviour to reduce overconfidence and risk taking. 

Day two included a morning of workshops with Mr Loupos ‘Rites of Passage’ and ‘Inspire Motivation’ with Miss Keogh, 

followed by lunch at Huskisson Bowling Club. The afternoon was full of fun team building activities such as mini golf and 

barefoot bowling. 

Day three covered sexual health, a boot camp style exercise session designed to 

challenge the students physically and mentally and ‘You’re in the Driver’s Seat’ presented 

by Glen Haworth from Haworth Guitars. Glenn spoke about how he overcame issues that 

were holding him back and how he got to where he is now, focused on living life to the 

fullest. He talked about the importance of talking about our problems, setting goals and 

having a solution-focused mindset, working on our own strengths, bouncing back from 

challenges, and being grateful for what we have as well as providing some insight for 

dealing with anxiety and bullying. Glenn brought along his guitar to the school and put on 

a music show for the students and encouraged active participation and gave away prizes 

to the most engaged students. 

Thank you to all the facilitators for making these three days such a success and well done 

Year 12 for your commitment and dedication. 



Prestigious Victor Chang 

Award for  

Cooper Solberg! 
Cooper Solberg has been awarded with the prestigious Victor Chang 

Cardiac Research Science Award for 2017.  This Science achievement 

recognises students who have excelled in the field of science and aspire 

to continue Victor Chang's legacy of inspiration and dedication.  Cooper 

has demonstrated this through his commitment to three senior science 

subjects including Biology, Chemistry and Physics!   

Cooper will be going to an award ceremony at Figtree High School where 

he will accept his award alongside other students from across the 

Illawarra region. Congratulations Cooper on your hard work and 

outstanding achievement! 

A shout out for school uniforms 
If you have school uniforms that you child has outgrown from years 7 to 12 the Support 
Unit would very happily accept them.  They can be left at the front office or sent directly to 
the Support Unit.  These uniforms are used by the entire school when mishaps happen and 
would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you.   

Australian Business Week (ABW) 

A reminder to all Year 10 that Australian Business Week (ABW) is next week 
(Week 7). It is a fabulous week of learning how to operate a small business. Please 
make sure you have you teams and your Cafe names sorted! See Mrs Morris or 
Ms Greyling for more information. This is a compulsory school week for all Year 10. 

$10,000 & $5,000 Scholarship for school leavers! 

Sanctuary Point & Districts Community Bank Branch are offering two 
scholarships to help with the cost of tertiary study for Year 12 students living in 

the 2540 postcode. $5000 per year for 2 years of Bachelor degree studies is 
available for 1 student and $2500 per year for 2 years for TAFE studies for 1 

student. Click the link below for more information and the application forms. 
The Sanctuary Point & Districts Community Bank are committed to building 

stronger communities through sponsorship and scholarships. 
https://bendigobank.com.au/…/community/sc…/2018-scholarships 

https://www.facebook.com/Sanctuary-Point-Districts-Community-Bank-Branch-384090264994265/?fref=mentions
https://bendigobank.com.au/public/community/scholarships/2018-scholarships


 







Term 4, 2017 

 

Thursday 16/11/2017 

 Future Fit Wellbeing Yr9 

 Sailability on Shoalhaven River Nowra 

Friday 17/11/2017 

 Gumbari Bushcare/Parkcare Regeneration Group - Shoalhaven 

Council Reserves 

 Support Radio Program - Bay & Basin Community & Resource 

Centre/J Cooper 

Monday 20/11/2017 

 Links to Learning Program - YWCA Nowra 

 Yr 10 ABW Program 

Tuesday 21/11/2017 

 Yr 10 ABW Program 

Wednesday 22/11/2017 

 Yr 10 ABW Program 

 Wacky Wingello MTB 

Thursday 23/11/2017 

 Future Fit Wellbeing Yr9 

 Sailability on Shoalhaven River Nowra 

 Wacky Wingello MTB 

 Yr 10 ABW Program 

 Friday 24/11/2017 

 Gumbari Bushcare/Parkcare Regeneration Group - Shoalhaven 

Council Reserves 

 Support Radio Program - Bay & Basin Community & Resource 

Centre/J Cooper 

 Yr 10 ABW Program 

Monday 27/11/2017 

 Links to Learning Program - YWCA Nowra 

Tuesday 28/11/2017 

 Industry Visit Teppanaki Restaurant Fairy Meadows yrs 10/11 all day 

Mrs Boyce 

Wednesday 29/11/2017 

 Science Fair 2017 University of Wollongong yrs 7-10 all day Mrs 

Corcoran 

School Contacts  

P Taylor  Relieving Principal  

A Newton Deputy Principal Stage 4 (7 & 8) Rel 

S Clark Deputy Principal Support & Special 
 Programs 

P. Raftery Deputy Principal Stage 5 (9 & 10)  

F Loupos Senior School (11 & 12) 

J Oxley  School Administration Manager  

S Fuz Careers Advisor/VET (Rel) 

P Greyling Head Teacher WellBeing 

M Meehan Head Teacher Teaching & Learning 
 Literacy/Numeracy 

M Swanson Head Teacher Admin 

G Keogh Head Teacher English (Rel) 

J Povolny Head Teacher Mathematics (Rel) 

T Borg Head Teacher Science 

L Ryder Head Teacher CAPA 

E Salahi Head Teacher HSIE  

B Warner Head Teacher TAS (Rel) 

J. Wright Head Teacher PDHPE (Rel) 

B Sauvao Head Teacher Sport 

M Goerlach Head Teacher Support (Rel) 

J Scott Head Teacher Gumbari Facility 

A Glenday Head Teacher Learning & Support 

K Lane Head Teacher Ganya Garindja  

P McKenzie School Counsellor 

A Hall School Counsellor 

P Charlton School Counsellor 

G Brown Aboriginal Education Officer Ganya 
 Garindja 

Uniform Shop 

Please note that the School Uniform 

Shop will be CLOSED on Friday 

November 17 2017.  

Sorry for any inconvenience caused 

 

Kath Nation 


